

Iver Village Junior School

Believe. Achieve. Succeed Together.

Weekly Bulletin

24th May 2019

Sports Class



Brainiacs of the Week:

of the week

Browne	Sophie and
	Holly
Blake	Lily and
	MacKenzie
Donaldson	Mae and
	Seth
Dahl	Angel and
	Aidan
Morpurgo	Katie and
	Ayaan
Kipling	Miles and
	Lily
Rowling	Aryan and
	Aariya
Rosen	Tommy and
	Gracie

Class Shield Winners:



Whole School
Attendance,
Year so far...
95.8%

Attendance and Lates this week...

		111111111111111111111111111111111111111	mee and	Lates		<u> </u>		
	Browne	Blake	Donaldson	Dahl	Morpurgo	Kipling	Rowling	Rosen
Attendance	96%	94%	<mark>98%</mark>	93%	95%	94%	89%	95%
Lates	1	3	0	2	3	2	0	2

Well done Donaldson Class!

This Week In School...

Year 3 – have had a very exciting week making sandwiches in DT to learn about how to make a healthy lunch. They even got to take their sandwiches outside for a picnic! In English, they finished their non-chronological leaflet based on the book *Pebble in my Pocket* while in Maths, they have expanding their learning by starting to investigate the properties of shapes.

Year 4 – have travelled to Kew Gardens to take part in an exciting outdoors Maths lesson that had Y4 collecting leaves then measuring the lengths and perimeters, comparing the data on a line graph. Back at school, they have been busy completing their money topic in Maths and finishing off their narratives of Edward Tulane in English. In Science, they were inspired by their trip to redesign the courtyard to make it not only more environmentally friendly but to make it the ideal place for lots of plant and animal habitats.

Year 5 — have become co-ordinate whizzes this week - they have learned how to reflect and translate shapes to certain points on a grid. They even had the opportunity to play battleships - it was a very competitive game for some! In English, they have been writing a poem in the style of Philip Gross; they learned all about each other's favourite animals through their poems. In Science, Kipling spent a lot of time working hard on their documentaries, they had a great time (and a giggle) watching these as a class! Finally, Year 5 have created their Van Gogh inspired painting, which have made the classrooms feel that extra bit summery! A great half term.

Year 6 — have been renewing their focus on their writing and have produced some lovely poems about Spring at IVJS. They have now started writing a fantasy story about a dragon slayer and everyone is looking forward to reading the finished stories. The children also took part in auditions for the end of year production this week and we were exceptionally impressed with the quality of the singing and acting we saw.

Train Your Trainers/ The Interhouse Mile

On Wednesday all children took part in the Interhouse Mile! This was a sponsored event in which pupils had to complete a mile whether that was walking, jogging or running. The whole day was a hugely successful event and one that both the children and adults enjoyed!

The fact it was an Interhouse event meant that children competed in their houses.

By the end of the day all houses were within four points of each other with Ealing winning the event on a last minute run off after being tied with Shepperton at the end!

Well done Faling and thank you all for your

Well done Ealing and thank you all for your generous donations.



Please remember to check your children's hair for nits!

Don't forget we are a nut free school as we have children who have allergies!

(let's leave them for the squirrels)

School Pledge: 'I pledge to do all that I can, so that we can all learn and be happy at school.



Date	Event				
	LVEIIC				
24 th	Last Day of Half				
May	Term				
28 th – 30 th May					
Holiday Club					
3 rd	INSET Day, No				
Jun	School				
4 th	Children Return				
Jun	To School				
6 th	Yr 3 Collings				
Jun	Hanger Trip				
8 th	TLC Day, 10am to				
Jun	1pm				

*Ivertastics! Well done to;*Holly A, Isha,

Connor, Edith, Oliver, Amelia , Liam, Tommy & Ronnie!

P4C - Question of the Week Is there more future or more past?

<u>Letters/Blogs out this</u> <u>week:</u>

Echoes 8 Order Form

Copies of school letters are available

on our website

www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk

Iver Village Junior School

Believe. Achieve. Succeed Together.





Year 4 Trip To Kew Gardens

On Tuesday, Year 4 visited the beautiful Kew Gardens. Each class got to take part in an outdoors Maths lesson that had everyone using a variety of skills from navigating a compass, to measuring the girth of a tree and finding the perimeter of jagged edged leaves. They also learnt that the trees that lose their leaves in the winter are called deciduous and the trees that keep them are called evergreens.

When they weren't exploring Maths in nature, they were testing out Kew Gardens'new children's adventure playground! It might have

only been open four days but it definitely got the IVJS stamp of approval. Everyone loved it, including Miss Goodman who, at one point, could be found at the top of the climbing frame...



This week was Living Streets organisation's Walk to School Week.

The children took part in Train your Trainers Day as well as the Interhouse Mile to encourage all of us to get our walking shoes on and get moving. Some of eco council spent the mornings handing out stickers to those that have been walking to



School Shoes

Thank you to everyone who took part in our Train your Trainers day this week however, we would like to remind everyone that pupils will need to wear school appropriate shoes, NOT trainers!

Thank you.

Photo Order Forms

The deadline for submitting paper forms for photos has now passed however you will still be able to order online at

www.tempest-orders.co.uk

using the class code. Please contact reception if you need your child's class code.

It's Your Move Year 6!

.....

Year 6 children received a visit on Thursday from Wayne Dixon, a Youth Worker who regularly visits schools to deliver a presentation to help children prepare for their move to secondary school. Wayne answered questions from the children about their transition and gave them tips and advice, as well as giving them all a copy of a booklet entitled 'It's Your Move'.

Bag2School!

Thank you to everyone who helped by donating to our Bag2School collection this week. We raised just short of £100 for FISA and the Iver Village Schools.

School Nurse Team Announcement

There is a current outbreak of measles in England. Please make sure that your child's MMR (Measles, Mumps and Rubella) vaccination is up to date and complete. Public health England recommends 2 doses. If you are unsure, contact your own GP or the immunisation team for advice on





Don't forget to book Bluebells and Early Birds online. Go to https://goo.gl/forms/JuZsG7Q42u7JKg1D3 or via our website.

Each Bluebell booking will cost a minimum of £2. You will be

charged for any Bluebells Club your child is booked into but does not attend unless the school have been informed beforehand (or due to illness). Please also note, although we are able in most circumstances to book children in at the last minute to Bluebells, we do require parents to inform us. Any children left in our care after school hours will incur an extra £2 non-booking fee on top of their club fees. We will charge late fees of £5 per 15 minutes after 6pm.

